
 

 

 

 

Dolphin Guarantee 

 ‘Although we anticipate you will see dolphins, our resident Indo-Pacific Bottlenose Dolphins 
are wild and in their natural environment. 

 In the unlikely event that we are unable to see dolphins on the ‘Dolphin Island Adventure 
Cruise’, our crew will notify the office immediately after and guests may rebook free of 
charge for another date. 

 Please visit our office following your cruise to receive voucher/s, which are valid for use 
within 6 months from the date of cruise. Should that subsequent trip not sight dolphins, we 
will repeat the process until dolphins are seen.  

The voucher cannot be redeemed on Long Weekends, Public Holidays, WA School Holidays, 
or on any other type of cruise undertaken by our boat, the ‘Spirit of Adventure’. Should the 
voucher period cover one of those exclusion periods, the term of the voucher will be 
extended by the related period.  

The voucher/s is not transferable to another person. This voucher is non-refundable and 
non-transferable.’ 

 


